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30th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 7 Trip to see ‘Rapunzel’ at Bolton Albert Halls  

Wednesday 11th December 2024 
  

We are delighted to invite your child to see the pantomime performance of 

‘Rapunzel’ at Bolton Albert Halls.  
  
The trip is open to all pupils in year 7 and will take place on Wednesday 11th December 

2024.  We will travel to Bolton by coach, leaving school at 9 am and will return to 

school at 1 pm.  School uniform must be worn.  

  

As this is a school trip we have fortunately managed to secure tickets at a discounted 

price; the entire cost of the trip (ticket and return transport to the theatre) will be £18.00 

per pupil.  As places are limited, tickets will be allocated on a first come, first serve 

basis.  To secure a place for your child we require consent and payment via 

Parentmail by Friday 8th November 2024.   

 

Please click on the link below to provide consent for the trip.  
  
Rapunzel Panto Consent 

 

Please note – the school reserves the right to prevent a child from participating in the 

visit, without compensation, if they are involved in a serious misdemeanour that 

involves disciplinary procedures (e.g. school conduct or have a history of disciplinary 

problems).  

  

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

school.  

  

Yours faithfully  

  
 

 

Miss L Tonge 

Assistant Head of English 
 

 

http://www.msj.bolton.sch.uk/
mailto:reception@msj.bolton.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/cErKTb806A

